
wood Network’s website name change. 
The alert was set to report immedi-
ately and was received within hours of 
the change. We feel that, in general, 
Google Alerts is not the greatest tool 
in the early detection of invasive plant 
populations, but it is the best free in-
strument available and could be ex-
tremely useful if used in concert with 
other methods. 	

For more information, contact Carey Minteer, 

Invasive Species Program Coordinator – 

Plants, Center for Invasive Species and 

Ecosystem Health, University of Georgia, 

4601 Research Way, Tifton, GA 31794, 

229/386-3298, cminteer@uga.edu

The Center for Invasive Species & Ecosystem Health has been formally established at the University  
of Georgia to address issues on invasive species and ecosystem (agricultural, forested and natural system) 
health. The Center, housed at the University of Georgia Tifton Campus, evolved from the Bugwood Network that  
developed through faculty cooperation between the College of Agricultural and Environmental Sciences and  
the Warnell  School of Forestry and Natural Resources at the University of Georgia. The Center will serve a lead role  
in development, consolidation and dissemination of information and programs focused on invasive species,  
forest health, natural resource and agricultural management through technology development, program  
implementation, training, applied research and public awareness. It currently operates 20 websites that received 
147 million hits from 23 million users last year. The Forestry Images, IPMImages and Invasive.org image archives 
created by the Center include 75,000 images from 1,300 photographers. 

http://www.bugwood.org/
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